

## Happy Holidays from PICNet



"I knew this would happen if they didn't get their flu shots... now they've all got red noses!"

Thanks so much to all of our community of practice for your valuable input, support, and enthusiasm for infection control! It's been a great year and we couldn't have done it without you.

PICNet - Provincial Infection Control Network of British Columbia

Suite 504 - 1001 West Broadway, Vancouver, BC V6H 4B1 Tel: 604-875-4844 x 22985 | Fax: 604-875-4373

Email: picnet@phsa.ca | Website: www.picnet.ca